
Update on the Ministry 
     This has been the busiest summer ministry I have ever had with 
OAC, and what a joy it has been! From June to the-beginning of 
September we have had 55 outreaches and numerous conversations. 
We praise the Lord for the gospel going forth all over Maryland to 
thousands of people! God has graciously provided more than we 
could ever have imagined. While he meets every need financially, 
we rejoice even more in His sanctifying hand in our lives. We pray 
that we will decrease, and Christ will increase! Here are a few 
prayer requests and praises: 

1. Pray for the last 15% of support to be raised. 
2. Natalia Hope Itzel was born on June 6th (praise)! 
3. For continued growth in faithfulness to the Lord in our 

lives, ministry, and family. 
4. For the Lord to save people out of sin for His glory. 
5. For more opportunities to equip the local church for the 

work of the ministry. 
6. Praise: provision of a personal vehicle and ministry vehicle! 

The Gospel Going Forth 
We have had the privilege of giving to gospel to thousands over the 
last few years, but it is always a joy when we can have follow-up 
with someone we pointed to Christ. Recently, I came across a man 
in Frederick named Corey. I had given the gospel to him months 
before, and this time we had a similar conversation but seemingly 
with more progress. Last time he left saying “This was different 
than I expected!” (Praise the Lord)! This time we shook hands and 
spoke of our next conversation together. We have now conversed 
about the gospel and God’s Word for almost 3 hours combined 
between our two conversations. Please pray with us for Corey that 
we will be able to talk again about the gospel, but most importantly 
that the Lord will work in his heart and save him!  
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Outreaches 
We have had around 55 outreaches in cities like 
Frederick, Baltimore, Silver Spring, Ocean City, MD, 
and many others! We praise the Lord for the gospel 
going forth! 

 

 

Conversations / Preaching 
Through the team effort at our outreaches, we have 

been able to give the gospel in conversation and 
preaching to over 2000 people! Praise the Lord for these 
opportunities and our volunteers who join us so that we 

can point these many people to Christ!    

  

  

 

 

 
Kids Clubs / Chapels 
We had many kids clubs during this summer, praise the 
Lord, and it was a true blessing to serve at Camp 
Wabanna this summer as a chapel speaker. I preached 
the gospel 5 times to around 140 students each day. 
Pray for the truth to sink into their hearts and for the 
Lord to bring them to a knowledge of the truth! 

 

 
 

Teaching 
This summer we had the privilege of not only 

training interns from another missions 
organization, but also holding our National 

Sketch-board Evangelism Training. We taught 
4 students for a week, facilitating opportunity 
for them to give the gospel to kids and adults!   
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